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WASHINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 6 
 

 

TO: Governing Board X Action 

   Discussion 

FROM: Dr. Paul Stanton, Superintendent  Information 

   1st Reading 

DATE: February 23, 2017   
    
AGENDA 
ITEM: 

*Public Gifts and Donations: Acceptance of checks and items to schools and 
District departments in the amount of $ 24,679.21  (The Value of Donated Items is 
Determined by the Donor) 

  
INITIATED BY: Shannon Tucker, Board 

Secretary 
SUBMITTED 

BY: 
Shannon Tucker, Board 
Secretary 

  
PRESENTER AT GOVERNING BOARD 
MEETING: Dr. Paul Stanton, Superintendent 

  
GOVERNING BOARD POLICY REFERENCE OR STATUTORY 
CITATION: 

BBA and 
A.R.S. §15-341 

SUPPORTING DATA       Funding Source:  Donations 
           Budgeted:  N/A 
 
In accordance with Board policy, the Governing Board is advised that the following items have been 
received in support of Washington Elementary School District students, parents, and staff.  
 
1. Lookout Mountain PTO donated a check in the amount of $15,000.00 to Lookout Mountain 

Elementary to be used to purchase Chromebooks for students.  
 

2. The Miles Group donated a check in the amount of $1,000.00 to Moon Mountain Elementary to 
be used towards the sixth grade field trip to Tonto Creek.   

 

3. AdCap donated a check in the amount of $ 1,000.00 to Mountain Sky Junior High to be used to 
support health and wellness programs at the school.  

 

4. Donors Choose donated 33 copies of the book “Turn $100.00 into $1,000.00” to Mountain Sky 
Junior High; ten Chromebooks, 15 Kindle Fires and cases, Legos, Yoga Balls, Magna Tiles, and 
five Kids Kore Wobble chairs to Mountain View School with a combined approximate value of 
$6,009.00.  

 

5. Verizon Foundation donated a check in the amount of $1,000.00 to Orangewood School to be 
used to support students and staff.  

 
6. Peter Piper Inc. donated a check in the amount of $670.21 to the Professional Development 

Department to support the BEGIN program. 
  


